Enbassy of the Poople's Repubilc

of Puangludush
Fokyo

19.01.8101.100.18.162.10-146 Date: 31 October 2023

Holiday Notice

The Embassy will remain closed on 23 November 2023 (Thursday) on the
occasion of Labor Thanksgiving Day.

\or

(Sheikh Farid)
Minister & HOC

Distribution:

H.E the Ambassador, Embassy of Bangladesh, Tokyo
All officials

Notice Board

Embassy Website

Embassy Facebook Page

wbledbarh vty

3-29, SKivicho, Chiyoda-tu, Tokyo 102-0094, & Japran,| Tel+81-03-3234-5801 | Fhaaw:+81-03-3234-5802



